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From the Regious Professor of Medicine, Oxford. 

13 Norham Gardens, 
November 13th,1911. 

Dear Hurd, 

C Thank you so much for sendingi on dear old 

Gildersleeve' s letter,'- how delightful it is that he 

should have lasted on with all his faculties intact, 

and so universally beloved ahd regarded~ He has 

got a rewarkable reputation over here; all the 

scholars know his work and name very well. J 

I am sorry to hear that ~rs. Hurd Qas been 

ill. By this ti ce I hope you will have seen Lady 

Osler. I do not re meILber ever to have seen a copy of 

Billings and Weir Mitchell's "Suggestions to Hosp it al 

Visitors",• let me have a copy. 

I have been very busy lately, and am strug-

gling with a new edition of my text book. I aaresay 

you saw that I am to lecture at Yale neYt autumn on 

the "Evolution of Modern Medicineu, I am sure to 

see you all in Baltimore in October. 

Love to l~s. Hurd and the girls. 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed) w~. Osler. 


